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Dear Members,


We sent out a letter asking the membership to make sure that our doors to 
the outside are locked whenever you come in to church or are leaving.  
Please be diligent about this.  The west door to the Sunday School/
Reading/Office area needs to be doubly checked.  It is not working as it 
should.  Thank you .


       

	 	 	 	 	    ***************


Metaphysical Committee invites all members and attendees to join with 
them in their July topics.

The subjects are:


1. Read and ponder “Seedtime and Harvest” on page 8 in Unity of Good 
found in Prose Works by Mary Baker Eddy.


2. Weather:  This is an ongoing summer topic:

    S&H Page 192: 17-21

    Luke 8: 22-25

    Hymn 492

    These are suggestions for starters.




3.  Include the chapter Fruitage (found at the end of S&H) in your study. 

     There are so many wonderful demonstrations and healings simply by 

     reading our textbook


Thank you for joining in their healing work.


	 	 	 	 	    **************** 


The Church Activities Department of The Mother Church sent out an 
email to members around the world.  If you did not receive it, a copy is 
on the Bulletin Board.  Quoting from their email,  they are “spending the 
next couple of months reaching out to every branch in the world to make 
a deeper connection and to better understand how The Mother Church 
can be helpful in supporting your activities.  If you are interested in 
setting up a call with us, please send an email, call +1-617-450-2390, or 
send a WhatApp message to +1-617=450=2390. Feel free to invite anyone 
from your branch who would be interested in sharing ideas with us.  We 
look forward to talking with you


With much love and gratitude

The Church Activities Department”


	 	 	 	 	    ****************


The Mother Church is “also updating the online presentation of The 
Christian Science Journal Directory to include photos of Christian Science 
branches, reading rooms and Christian Science nursing facilities — making 
it easier for users to find and recognize your building.”  Thank you to Jill 
Ferrie, this has been done for our church.


	 	 	 	 	   ***************	 

	 	 	 

As always, please remember to turn your cell phones off during services.


With loving best wishes,


